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I am in support of this bill. We do not need breeders. They should be heavily taxed 

and pay all fees to cover any regulation if them as well as any regulation of rescues 

and shelters for the animals they are breeding because we wouldn’t need those 

rescues and shelters if the breeders weren’t doing what they are doing.  


